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This bill being considered by the legislature would undermine the state's prohibition 

on cruelly hunting cougars with dogs. Oregon citizens voted to ban this practice in 

1994 through Ballot Measure 18 and now lawmakers want to undo the will of the 

people.  

I thoroughly OPPOSE SB 769 and don't want this barbaric cruelty to happen to these 

beautiful animals.  They deserve our respect and our protection. 


